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William Chandler 
10370 Alpine Dr.
Cupertino, Ca. 895014

To whom it may concern:

_ I met PF Lazor last Aug. 1982 when I was being instructed in
the sport of skydiving. The instruction took place at the Liver
moore airport in the club house of the California Parachute Club.
I was one of five people being instructed for our first jump. PF
asked our instructor if he could assist her with our class. I
learned later that PF was working on his instructors license.
Baving him there that day helped us as well as the instructor.

It freed her to work with the ones that were having trouble and
PF continued to run us through our drills. PF was there the next
day when we made our first jump. He helped me to be less worried
about the jump by answering any questions that I had. I made ten
more jumps since that day during the next 3 months and had a
chance to get to know PF better. I noticed that at the drop area
he was always very helpful and willing to answer guestions that
the other jumpers had. On three occastions PF (as per '
requirements for jumpmaster/instructor rating) assisted my
jumpmaster with my jumps. On my last jump, which was my first
ten second delay, PF jumpmastered me. He did an excellent job and
I felt very confident to be under his supervision. I have since
stopped jumping because of the weather but look forward to next
 spring when jumping resumes. I would feel very comfortable at
having him jumpmaster me again on future jumps. I =

" Of the short time that I known PF I have found him to be a
very conciderate, helpful, likabie guy. I my judgement I wish
there were more people like him around. It would make coping
with other people a much more pleasent experence. R

Sincerly

William Chandler
USPA member# 33358

vI do swear under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.’
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